NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant of Section § 457-7(D) of the City of Watertown Municipal Code, a notice is hereby given by the Public Safety &
Welfare Committee of the City of Watertown, Wisconsin, that a public hearing will be held on the 5" day of February,
2025 at 5:00 P.M., or shortly thereafter, to hear a variance request pertaining to Section § 457-7 of the City of Watertown
Municipal Code of Ordinances, Obstructions and encroachments. The variance applicant is requesting to place a stoop
structure adjacent to the southern building face of 304 Jones Street encroaching into Jones Street public right-of-way. A
copy of the variance application is on file at the City Engineer’s Office for review by appointment during normal business
hours, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.

Said public hearing is to be held in Room 0041 of City Hall, 106 Jones Street, Watertown, W1 53094.

All persons wishing to be heard are invited to be present. Written comments may be submitted to Director of Public Works/

City Engineer, Andrew Beyer, P.E., 106 Jones Street, Watertown, WI 53094.

CITY OF WATERTOWN

Andrew Beyer, P.E.
Director of Public Works & City Engineer

PUBLISH:
January 29, 2025



